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Hi, Terry and Kim–

I want to thank you both so much for the training you provided to Tacoma Public Schools last week.  I thought 

I knew a lot, but I learned something very valuable which I think will be especially helpful to me as I work with 

parents and familes–the difference between identity andorientation.  I had indeed used and thought of these 

terms as being interchangeable, and they truly are not.

The feedback from the folks who attended has been very positive. Please let me know when you are here again, 

and we can do this again and have a broader audience.

Again, thank you so much for the training and for your kindness.  We definitely can use both!

Bonnie McGuire

Principal

Tacoma Public Schools


